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Comment on NHS England letter about face to face GP appointments(17 Sep 2020)

We have issued the following comment from Dr Michelle Drage, CEO, Londonwide LMCs, in response to NHS England's letter to GPs about the

provision of face to face appointments during the...Read more &raquo;

Comment on Coronavirus testing of primary care staff(17 Sep 2020)

We have issued the following comment from Dr Michelle Drage, CEO, Londonwide LMCs, in response to problems with primary care staff accessing
Coronavirus testing:
&ldquo;With demand for GP services growing...Read more &raquo;

Comment on digital first and APMS(17 Sep 2020)

We were approached by Pulse for a comment on proposals for creating new APMS contracts in 'under-doctored areas'.
Londonwide LMCs&rsquo; comment on digital first and APMS contracts in general

&ldquo;Based...Read more &raquo;

Comment on the launch of the NHS Long Term Plan(06 Feb 2019)

We approached GP Online with a comment on the launch of the NHS Long Term Plan. Dr Michelle Drage said: "The Government's decision to

prioritise investment in general practice is...Read more &raquo;

Comment on the GMC's State of Medical Education and Practice report(06 Feb 2019)

We were approached by GP Online to provide a quote regarding GMC&rsquo;s State of Medical Education and Practice report. Dr Michelle Drage

said: &ldquo;General practice has a workforce crisis right...Read more &raquo;



